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May 15, 2024

Re: Terra Linda High School (TLHS) Construction Update

Dear Neighbors, 

On behalf of the San Rafael City Schools (SRCS) Board of Education, we are excited to share that
progress is underway on school bond Measures B & C, generously approved by voters in 2022, to update 
our facilities across the District.

As part of the work, SRCS is renovating the Terra Linda High School campus. To prepare the campus, 
designs for the projects have been completed and construction is planned to begin June 17, 2024 and 
continue through April 2026. Upgrades to the campus will include modernization of the old gymnasium 
complex, track resurfacing, new ticket and toilet buildings at the stadium, replacement of the aquatic 
center, a new fitness building, new fire alarm, new fences and security gates, and photovoltaic 
installations.

Unfortunately, we understand that construction of any nature can be disruptive, but we will make every 
effort to minimize the inconvenience to the surrounding community. In accordance with the City of San 
Rafael noise regulations, construction hours will be restricted to 7:00 am to 6:00 pm Monday through 
Friday and 9:00 am to 6:00 pm on Saturdays.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the construction at Terra Linda High School, please 
contact our construction manager, Greystone West, attention: Will McManus at (707) 933-0624 or 
will@greystonewest.com. Additional information and weekly updates will be posted on our website at 
www.srcsbondprogram.org.

We appreciate your patience through the duration of this multi-year-long project to help improve our
campuses and our community. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Ryan 
Senior Director of Strategic Facility Planning
San Rafael City Schools


